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For further information, contact:  
Allyssa Jewell  
ajewell@framinghamma.gov  
Tel (508) 532-6029 

*Media Alert* 
Spring Curbside Leaf and Brush Collection Information 

Framingham, MA – The Framingham Department of Public Works will begin its spring curbside 
brush and leaf collection at the end of April. 

Leaves will be collected first, April 26-30, and brush will be picked up May 3-7 on residents’ 
regularly scheduled trash/recycling collection days during those weeks.  

Residents who plan to take advantage of curbside collection should reference the 
requirements.  

Yard waste and brush not conforming to the requirements will not be collected and left at the 
curb. 
 
Residents with a valid Recycling Drop-Off Center Permit can also utilize the Yard Waste Facility 
on Dudley Road, Friday and Saturday, 8 a.m.-3 p.m., and Sunday 11 a.m.-3 p.m. 
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